RE: Planning Application 21/01514/HOU - more information is needed

Tue 15/06/2021 12:41

To: Planning Admin <planningadmin@hart.gov.uk>

[I]J 1 attachments (119 KB)
ufm52_INVAPP_invalid_application_lettern.pdf;

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Hart District Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Further to tour invalidation letter attached Please see below our responses:

Point 1: BAT ASSSESMENT STATEMENT

81 Kings Road, Fleet

Bats:

We have followed the trigger list flow chart produced by www.bats.org.uk and can confirm the
following:

e Bats are not known to be present

e There are no features with the potential for bat presence

e No further survey required

e Works should proceed with caution and vigilance for unexpected bat presence.

We are of the opinion that development of this site has no implications in terms of bat
conservation. However, if at any stage bats or evidence of bats are found, please ensure work is
stopped immediately and Natural England contacted for further advice.

Point 2: APPLICATION WORDING
We accept the new proposed wording.

Please confirm receipt of this email and that the application can now be validated.

Thanks

Paul Sehmi
Director

Disclaimer



PSD Architectural Services Ltd

This email and any attachment(s) are intended for the named addressee only. It contains information which is
confidential and which may also be privileged. If an addressing or transmission error has misdirected this email,
please notify the author by replying to this email. Unauthorised copying, distributing or disclosure of the
information contained is strictly prohibited. Although this email and its attachments are believed to be free from
any virus, we will NOT accept any liability for, and consequential loss or damage to hardware or software installed
on the recipients computer systems by any such viruses that may exist, or have pre-existed, within the email or it's
attachments. Registered Office: 189 Lynchford Road, Farnborough, Hampshire, GU14 6HD.

P Please consider the environment before printing this email

From: planningadmin@hart.gov.uk <planningadmin@hart.gov.uk>
Sent: 14 June 2021 17:10
JUUJCDI.. 1 Iallllllls l'\rlblll\;ul.lull LJ., UJ.JJ.-PIII\JU = more information is needed

Thank you for your application to Hart District Council. Before we can progress your application further, we need
more information from you - please see attached letter for more details.



